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TWIN CITIES Medical School
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516 Delaware Street S.E.
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Dr. Henry Blackburn

Professor and Chairman

Department of Physiological Hygiene
Gate 27 - Stadium

Campus Mail

Dear Henry:
I was in the audience to hear your lecture Tuesday morning at the
American College of Cardiology. How pleasant to hear your kind

words regarding partial ileal bypass and the POSCH Program.

Many thanks.

Sincerely yours,
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Henry Buchwald, M.D.
Professor of Surgery and
Biomedical Engineering
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